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High Value Seneca Theft Investigated
(KMZA)--An investigation is launched after a high-value utility vehicle is stolen in rural Seneca.

According to the Nemaha County Sheriff's Department, the Polaris Ranger was taken from 1237
116th Road sometime between September 15 and September 18th. A suspect has not yet been
determined.

Value of the Ranger is estimated at $10,000.
Anyone with information about the theft is urged to notify the Nemaha County Sherrif”’s Office.
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